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ICI Global Response to Central Bank of
Ireland Discussion Paper
On November 15, 2023, ICI Global filed comments with the Central Bank of Ireland (CBI)
regarding the Discussion Paper: An approach to macroprudential policy for investment
funds (Discussion Paper). 

In the Discussion Paper, the CBI presents its assessment of the systemic risks presented by
investment funds and proposes an macroprudential approach to address these risks.

While the CBI's approach would apply to all investment funds, ICI Global provided
comments specifically regarding the regulated funds industry, with a focus on long-term
regulated funds.

Read more in the comment letter.
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